
Johannes Wildner & Sønderjyllands Symphony Orchestra
We are pleased to announce that we will be exclusively
sponsoring the appointment of Johannes Wildner as Chief
Conductor at the Sønderjyllands Symphony Orchestra to
commence from the 2019-2020 season and for the
subsequent two seasons until June 2022.

December 2018

Panfili, Maggini & Il Cannone, a powerful combination.

A sample of our advertisement featuring Rusanda Panfili which
will be running in the January edition of The Strad.

Rusanda was closely involved in the evolution of Il Cannone as
were many other violinists both professional players and students
learning their craft. It is through this hands-on trialling process
that we are able to identify the perfect blend to bring to market.
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Musicians & Larsen Strings: in Concert
Working together with you to develop & perfect our strings

We have been on tour extensively during this past year
including visits to the Cello Festival at Rutesheim
Academy, to Kronberg Academy for the Cello Masterclass
& Concert Series & to the USA for the International
Violin Competition of Indianapolis.

Most recently we have had the pleasure of working with the
exceptionally talented Kanneh-Mason family. We met up
with Konya, Sheku and Braimah in London and spent a
most informative morning discussing and testing different
violin & cello combinations.

Konya & Braimah now both play on variants of Il Cannone
with Sheku's Amati now fitted with Magnacore & some
new prototypes. More on this in the new year.

Our thanks to Florian Leonhard Fine Violins for their
hospitality.

Robert Pulvertaft, Braimah Kanneh-Mason, Dr Thomas Zwieg,
Konya Kanneh-Mason, Justin Wagstaff, Florian Leonhard, Sheku

Kanneh-Mason, Ole Wichmann
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